

Dear Valued Customer,

We want to assure you that we take the health and well-being of our community and customers very seriously. Like you, we're closely monitoring the quickly developing effects of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic.

As a company we are committed to providing a safe environment for our employees ensuring business continuity, to best serve our customers. Our office will remain **OPEN** through this pandemic, and our staff will be here to assist in any way we can. During this time to help prevent the spread of Coronavirus (COVID-19), we will be practicing social distancing while performing ALL services within your home. We will also be taking all precautions necessary such as wearing gloves & masks, and sanitizing. Prior to our arrival we ask that you help disinfect in and around the area that requires service.

We are all in this together. We will continue to monitor the COVID-19 situation and will follow guidance from public health officials and government agencies, so we can continue to support our customers and communities as needed.

We hope you and your loved ones are staying safe and healthy. We're preparing to ensure that you will continue to receive the best service possible from us over the coming weeks!

Your Neighborhood Plumber for Over 50 Years!

Caballero & Sons Plumbing & Heating

71 Bannard Street Freehold, NJ 07728 OFFICE: 732-294-7971 FAX: 732-294-7969

24 Hour EMERGENCY Service John Caballero License #9589 Michael Caballero License #9819 office@caballeroplumbing.com



